
Iqra Educational Institute 
NOTIFICATION 

 
Respected Parents 
 
The new session is about to begin within a few days. You are informed to 
keep your children motivated for the new session. 

 The children should be fully prepared for the new session with zeal and zest. 

1. They need to have all the books, note books and other accessories as 
required. 

2. They should come to school in full uniform that include new and 
polished shoes etc.  

3. It is advised that the boys should have proper hair style. Odd styled 
children will not be given entry into the institution. 

4. Time management is a vital factor in the life of a student.  They 
should not waste any time, should be regular and punctual to school. 

5. Student should not stay away on half day leaves. Leave is not a right , 
it is a concession that is availed in emergency. 

6. The students should bring light lunch along with them. No lunch 
packs will be allowed to be delivered to the students during the 
working hours. 

 7. The Implementation part of National Education Policy 2020 in 
Jammu and Kashmir has posed many challenges. Among other 
things the policy envisages reduction in the load of school bags 
(weight reduction). In order to reduce the weight we have taken a 
few steps that  include induction of semester books, small 
notebooks, the specification of notebooks will be communicated 
to you separately. Please follow the specification.  

8.  There should be a separate light weight mini bag for lunch box 
and a half litre capacity water  bottle. 

9.  The books and notebooks in the school bag should be as per the 
student’s class time table. (only on day 1st they could bring their 
full set of books with them). 

10. The books should not be hard-bound and the note books should 
be covered with brown sheets and affixed with name slips. 

 
 
 
Dated: 10-03-2023       MANAGER I.E.I 


